
From: Melynda Robinson 
Sent: Thursday, 5 December 2019 3:43 PM
To: Adjudication
Subject: RE: ACCC consulting on Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation's application for re-

authorisation [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Good Afternoon Miriam 

 

Sorry for the late reply/submission. Please note that the board for Safe Night Surfers Paradise CBD Precinct Inc met on 20 
November 2019. It was resolved at the meeting to run as current and support the renewal of licence per the attached referenced 
application.  

 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Melynda Robinson  Consultant 
 
t:                                     Level 1, 2485 Gold Coast HWY, 
 
e:               Mermaid Beach QLD 4218 
 
w: www.clslicensing.com.au             PO Box 1871, Broadbeach QLD 4218 

 

 
 

 
 




